
October 29, 2013 

 

Dear Hearing Examiner: 

I just uploaded a new document titled Revision2FirstPageMicrohousingDNSAppeal.pdf. It reflects a 

change from “Roosevelt Neighborhood Alliance” to “Roosevelt Neighbors’ Alliance.”  My apologies for 

any inconvenience this has caused your Office.  

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Dennis Saxman 


